Save America’s Postal
Service Rally

This fall, Congress will be making major decisions about the future of the Postal
Service. Will Congress consider the concerns of USPS customers and hard-working
postal employees? Whether you are a political junkie or avoid politicians at all
costs, politics and legislation will decide the future of your job. Will you have
anything to say about it?

Join us for the “Save America’s Postal Service” Rally. Make your voice heard, do
NOT miss this opportunity!

When: 4:00-5:30 pm, Tuesday, September 27

Where: Howard Coble’s Congressional Office
2102 North Elm Street (corner of Cornwallis & Elm)
Greensboro, North Carolina

Questions? Please contact your site lead, Tim Greene, (336) 324-0032
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